Barker, Russ

From:

Sharon Rose < laguna_sharona@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, April 17, 2017 12:53 PM

To:

Wolf, Janet; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino, Steve; sbcob; Williams, Das; Hartmann, Joan

Subject:

Fw: Action Alert - Urgent threat to Mental Health Programs & Treatment Beds

Dear Supervisors,



I know you are facing terrible budget decisions and I can't imagine the difficulties for you.

As the mother of a bipolar person, I've seen first-hand the importance of what a bed can do for a mentally afflicted person.

My son self medicated to a point that he became substance dependent, unemployed, and living in a car.

What saved my son was a rehab program, with a bed. Even a humble bed in humble surroundings, can be the saving grace to keep a human from sliding to the streets.

The "revolving door" of the criminal justice system is not a solution for those who need treatment.

Jailing the mentally ill takes up costly space our jails need for real criminals.

I implore you not to cut beds or dismantle the pilot program for Laura's Law, which we know is saving lives.

Thank you for your service to our county.

Sharon Rose Goleta Resident 520 Pine Ave. #30 Goleta, CA 93117 805-324-2151